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Operations 

 
 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: June 2, 2021 
 
Re:   Recommendation of Architectural & Engineering Firm – 2021 Bond 
 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education 
recommendations of an Architectural & Engineering Firm for the 2021 Bond. The 
interview team has narrowed its choices down and continues working toward a 
final selection for the design work required for the bond projects. 
 
Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, June 7, 2021, Committee 
of the Whole Meeting. I will bring final recommendations to this meeting. Thank 
you. 

 
   

PF/ko 
 

c: Board of Education 
 
  

 


